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RENEWAL DEADLINE IS FAST APPROACHING!

Just a friendly reminder that the deadline for a timely renewal of active and inactive occupational therapists' and occupational therapy assistants' licenses is June 15, 2014. You can still renew between June 16 through June 30, but you will be charged a late fee of $25. Online renewal is available through our website: http://dhmh.maryland.gov/botp. Select the Online Services underneath the governor's picture and the "Renew a license" option. Then, press the Register button on the renewal page.  You will need your last name and a 6-digit registration code in order to choose your username and password. Reply to this message if you have misplaced your registration code, or if you need instructions to complete the renewal application. Please remember to answer all the questions. As each page is completed, you should see a checkmark under the menu section on the left-hand side of the page. Renewal fees cannot be paid until all pages have been checked off.

If you do not wish to renew this year, please reply to this message so I can mark your file accordingly. I will not send any further reminder messages to you.

If you cannot meet the June 30th deadline, you have the option to reinstate at any time. The reinstatement fee is $225 and additional documentation is needed. Reinstatements are reviewed on a routine basis at the Board meetings that are held on the third Friday of every month. Please contact the Board office at 410-402-8560 for reinstatement instructions.

